
  

 
               
                

                   

         

   
   

    

                  
                  

                
                   
                

      

 

Anuncio en Español 

Construction Alert 
WHAT: Rolling road closures to accommodate arm installation activities. To accommodate work on the Overhead Contact 
Service poles, the contractor will have rolling closures across several block segments next week. These dates are 
approximate and as work is completed, the street and parking will be opened, and the next segment will be activated. 

WHERE: Eastbound 4th Street, from Ross Street and French Street. 

Ross Street to Broadway 
Broadway to Main Street 
Bush Street to French Street 

WHEN: The rolling closures are anticipated to start as early as Monday, April 29. Rolling closures will take place 
approximately over one week, 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. each day. One segment will be closed at a time. 

The schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or unforeseen operational issues. Work activities are 
weather and site condition dependent. If a rain event occurs on the anticipated start date, the construction activity will be 
delayed until the weather clears. This work may be loud. Follow us on social media for updates. 

A map of the closures is below. 

Closure Map 

https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1132035259466/c2ef7483-620b-4566-9949-d08fda35fb57
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